
 
STAFF REPORT 
 
To:  Coastside County Water District Board of Directors 
 
From:   James Derbin, Superintendent of Operations 
Via:  Dave Dickson, General Manager 
 
Agenda: October 15, 2019 
 
Date: October 11, 2019 
 
Subject: Award of Contract with American Eagle Roofing and Sheet Metal 

Inc. for 766 Main Street Roof Replacement and Award of Contract 
with Falco Construction Company Inc. for General Contracting 
Services and Fascia Board and Gutter Replacement 

 
 
Recommendation:   
Authorize the General Manager to contract with American Eagle Roofing and 
Sheet Metal Inc. for roof replacement for a not to exceed amount of $42,000.   
Also authorize the General Manager to contract with Falco Construction 
Company Inc. for general contracting services and fascia board and gutter 
replacement for a not to exceed amount of $68,160.  The total of both contracts is 
$110,160.   
 
Background:  
The District’s main office, located at 766 Main Street, was built in 1974 and has 
never had a complete roof replacement.  The roof, fascia boards and gutters are 
in very poor condition and in need of complete replacement.   
 
Staff solicited bids from three roofing contractors: 
  
 American Eagle and Sheetmetal Inc. $42,000 
 Machu Picchu Roofing Inc.   $46,200 
 Greg Jones Roofing Inc.   $51,050 
 
See Attachment A for copy of the American Eagle and Sheetmetal Inc. roofing 
bid. 
 
Staff also solicited bids from several contractors for the fascia board replacement 
and Falco was the only responsive bidder at $68,160.  See Attachment B.  Falco 
Construction Company will remove and replace the fascia boards and gutters 
and also manage and inspect the roofing work of American Eagle Inc.  
 
 
Fiscal Impact:   $110,160.  This amount is not included in the District’s Capital 
Improvement Plan approved June, 2018. 



Attachment A

<<<< with tear off option $42K total



Attachment B




